
GM CUSTOMER CARE AND AFTERSALES 
DCS 3325 URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 

  

Date: September 3, 2014 

    

Subject: Upcoming Safety Recall – 14093 

  DRL Module/Headlamp Switch May Overheat 

    

Models: 2004-2008 Chevrolet Aveo 

  

2005-2008 Pontiac G3 / Wave (Canada Only) 
2004-2006 Chevrolet Epica (Canada Only) 
2004-2007 Chevrolet Optra (Canada Only) 

    

To: All GM Dealers 

    

Attention: General Manager, Service Advisor, Service Manager, Parts and 

  Service Director, Parts Manager, New Vehicle Sales Manager, 

  
  
General Motors has notified the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) about 
an upcoming safety recall that involves 2004-2008 model year (MY) Chevrolet Aveo, 2005-08 
(MY) Pontiac G3 / Wave (Canada), 2004-2006 (MY) Chevrolet Epica (Canada) and 2004-2007 
Chevrolet Optra (Canada) vehicles.  The GM recall number is 14093. 
  
Heat generated within the headlamp switch, or daytime running lamp (DRL) module, which are 
both located on or near the left side of the steering column could melt the headlamp switch or 
DRL module and cause a fire.  
  
This is a courtesy notification to dealers. We are working as quickly as possible to correct this 
condition.  Dealers will be advised when a repair and parts are scheduled for release. 
  
The Investigate Vehicle History screen in the Global Warranty Management system has been 
updated for this upcoming safety recall.  This action has been taken to assist dealers with 
determining which vehicles are involved so they can properly respond to customer 
inquiries.  Please note the “N/A” under Release Date and the “Incomplete – Remedy not yet 
available” message under Status.  This means release of the recall bulletin is still pending and 
dealers should not attempt to perform any repairs at this time.  
  
  
END OF MESSAGE 
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